
C A L V A R Y  A S S E M B L Y  O F  G O D  

S U N D A Y ,  J U N E  2 1 ,  2 0 2 0  

    HAPPY FATHER’S DAY 

Dad’s be sure to pick up a special gift we have for you in the church 

lobby. Also, we still have a special Mother’s Day gift for all Moms 

who were unable to pick up their gift on Mother’s Day. 
 

 

Welcome Back! 

We’re so glad to be able to gather again in the house of God for worship and 

fellowship! The priorities for our (re)gathering are twofold: create a meaningful worship 

experience and to do it safely. Our staff has worked diligently to welcome you back to 

our campus even though our reality is much different than our pre-pandemic church 

experience.  

 

We will be abiding by the Center for Disease Control and our Commonwealth 

guidelines as we re-enter the building.  Please wear a mask on your way in and as you 

exit the sanctuary.  You may remove them once you’re seated.  Please sit at least 6 

feet apart from others unless you are related or live with them.  If you need to cough or 

sneeze, please cover your mouth or use your elbow.  We discourage greeting others 

with physical contact, such as handshaking or hugging. Elbow bumps are permitted!  

Children are to sit with their families since there are no children’s programs up and 

running yet.   

 

There’s more information on our church website.  Our service is being live-streamed for 

those who are not able to join with us yet.  Our prayer is that these restrictions will be 

short-lived, but we do appreciate your cooperation as we look out for one another!  We 

will start meeting in the building on Wednesday evenings for “Prayer & Share” 

beginning this Wednesday, June 24th. 

 

Over the last few months, we have experienced an unprecedented disruption in life-as-

we-know-it. But our church has risen to the occasion. Your willingness to hang in there, 

in the middle of a unique challenge, has reminded me once more that our church 

family is incredibly faithful and generous! Thank you for your patience and your 

attentiveness to God over the long-haul of adversity. The experience has left an 

indelible mark on all of us. 

 



Our mission is still the same: “Impacting the world with God’s love!”  Let’s celebrate 

together the goodness of God as we offer praises and worship to Him! 

 

Pastor Dwan N. Newsome 

Lead Pastor 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER NEEDS 

 

R E T I R E M E N T  H O M E  R E S I D E N T S :  

 

Dorothy Kuhn, George West, Albert Keyser, Theresa Keyser, Louise Rotz, Ben Newcomer,            

Arlene Pentz 

 

N U R S I N G  H O M E  R E S I D E N T S :   

 

Jean Smith, Vonnie Ashway, Beulah Myers, Dot Yeakle 

  

 

P R A Y E R  R E Q U E S T S :  

 

Our Nation 

Unsaved Loved Ones 

Revival in our Church 

Peace in Jerusalem 

Arlene Pentz 

Hazel Stouffer 

Becky Bricker 

Dennis Newsome (Pastor’s Brother) 

Rochelle Gorby’s Sister- in-law (Linda) 

Lymphoma 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Pentz 

Sue Spessard (Recovering from surgery) 

Albert Keyser (Returned home) 

Bob Bowders 

Corona Virus Victims 

William & Sonia Shaw (Congo) 

Philip Drummond (recovering from brain 

surgery)                                                                                                                     


